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April 17th, 2022 

 

Mass Schedule 
 

Daily: Monday-Friday at 6:30 AM & 8:15 AM*; 
Saturday at 8:15 AM* 
 

Weekend: Saturday at 5:00 PM; Sunday at 7:30 AM, 
9:00 AM*, 10:30 AM & 6:00 PM  
 

*These Masses will be live-streamed on our Facebook 
Facebook page (https://www.facebook.com/
StStephensCatholicChurchOmaha) and our website   
(stephen.org/live-stream) 

 

Private Prayer 
 

Daily Mass Chapel and Worship Space are open 
from 9 AM to 9 PM Monday-Friday and from 10:00 
AM to 6 PM on Saturday-Sunday. The Adoration 
Chapel is open 24/7; door access code: 9675*  
 

Eucharistic Adoration Holy Hours 
 

 Sundays with Solemn Vespers from 4 to 5 PM 
 First Friday of the Month from 9 AM to 2:30 PM 
 

No sign up required. Come as you are to spend time 
with Jesus. In the Worship Space or Facebook Live.

Parish Office: 
  Phone:  402-896-9675    
  Emergency: 402-896-9675 ext 2 
  Office Hours: 8:30 AM - 4:30 PM, M-F 
 

Pastor:  Fr. David Belt 
 

Associate Pastor: Fr. Ben Boyd 
 
 

Staff Contact Info:  stephen.org/staff 
 
 

Bulletin Deadline:  
Submit requests to a.hartwig@stephen.org. 

 

 

“You have been enlightened by Christ. Walk always as 
children of the light and keep the flame of faith alive in 
your hearts. When the Lord comes, may you go out to 
meet Him with all the saints in the heavenly kingdom.” 
 

This exhortation may sound familiar to you. As a newly-
Baptized person in the Catholic Church receives their 
Baptismal candle, which is lit from the Easter Candle, these are the words 
that are spoken. This prayer is appropriate for our reflection as we begin 
this Easter Season. These great days of celebrating our Resurrection faith 
are centered in the gift of Baptism. We believe that Baptism frees us from 
original sin and gives us the opportunity to enjoy everlasting life in heaven. 
But the only way that we can enter this new life of heaven is if we live our 
faith in the Risen Christ every day. That means that we refuse to let the 
darkness of sin and evil overshadow our lives. This is a challenge in our 
society today, because there are so many temptations and messages that 
are contrary to the message of Jesus Christ and His cross. 
 

As you continue your walk with the Lord, always remember that “you have 
been enlightened by Christ.” You carry with you a fire of love and grace that 
can never be extinguished. Never forget that we will never be separated 
from Jesus—no matter how far we wander from Him in our sinfulness. 
After a life of faithful service, may we all go out to meet Jesus with the 
saints in heaven. 
 

“Yes, Christ is truly risen, and we are witnesses of this. We proclaim this 
witness to the world, so that the joy which is ours will reach countless 
other hearts, kindling in them the light of the hope which does not 
disappoint.” — St. John Paul II, 2000 
 
 

On behalf of Father Boyd, and myself, I want to wish you and your 
family a very joyful Easter. May the peace and hope of the Risen 

Christ fill your hearts and families with great joy!  

 

May God bless you! 
Father Dave 

Excepts from the Lectionary for Mass ©2001,1998, 1970 CCD. 

Ella Keenan,  
daughter of Justin and Amanda 

 

Landon Robert Wilkie,  
son of Cameron and Jourdain 

The 2nd graders of our faith community will be receiving 
First Holy Communion on Sunday, April 24th (School 

Students) and Sunday, May 1st (RE Students). Please keep 
these chidlren and their families in your prayers!  

https://www.facebook.com/StStephensCatholicChurchOmaha/
https://www.facebook.com/StStephensCatholicChurchOmaha/
stephen.org/live-stream
http://stephen.org/staff/


 

Offertory & Online Giving 4/5—4/11/2022:     
 

Actual: $58,843 
Budget:        $46,693 
 

FYTD Actual: $2,061,851 
FYTD Budget: $2,023,375 
 

St. Stephen the Martyr operates on a Fiscal Year from July 1—June 30 
 
Thank you for your generous giving!  
Your financial support is vital to the 
well-being of our church and school. 
To make a gift or complete a pledge 
for 2022, simply scan the QR code or 
go to stephen.org/give. 
 

Offertory envelopes may also be 
mailed to our office: 16701 S Street, 
Omaha NE 68135.  

United in Christ to ignite the joy of faith, community, and learning.  

 Happy Easter – We wish our students, families, teachers, staff and 
Parish family a very Happy Easter! Our office is closed over Easter break 
through Tuesday, April 19. Classes will resume on Wednesday, April 20. 

 We’re Hiring Teachers for the 2022/2023 School Year – St. Stephen 
the Martyr Catholic School is currently looking for positive, engaging 
teachers to join our staff in the fall of 2022. Please view our job postings 
for Elementary Teachers and for a Middle School Math Teacher at 
stephen.org/careers. Interested applicants should contact Julie Perrault, 
Principal, at (402) 896-0754 or j.perrault@stephen.org. 

 It’s Not Too Late To Enroll – We have limited openings in 1st-8th grade 
classes and Early Childhood. Our Early Childhood programs include:  
• 2-Day Preschool: 3-year-old, 2 days/week, AM or PM Sessions 
• 3-Day Preschool: 3-year-old, 3 days/week, AM Session 
• 3-Day PreK: 4 & 5-year-old, 3 days/week, PM Session 
• 5-Day PreK: 4 & 5-year-old, 5 days/week, PM Session 
• Transitional Kindergarten (TK): 5-year-old, 5 days/week, all-day 

       Apply or request a tour at school.stephen.org/admissions. 

 2022/2023 School Year Volunteer Opportunities –  Want to get 
involved at our school? Now is the time! Our Home & School Association 
needs your help for the 2022/23 school year! Check out the open 
committee head & committee member positions posted at 
school.stephen.org/volunteer. We are able to do amazing things in our 
school because of all of the hard work and dedication of our families! 
Thank you for your consideration and your commitment to our school! 

 Next School Year — Registration will open soon! Our registration for 
Religious Education classes will be online this year and we are not quite 
ready with the switch over yet. Thank you for your patience!  We are 
hoping to make this a very simple process for our families. Stay tuned. 

 Vacation Bible School — Registration is full; email Eileen at 
e.smith@stephen.org to be added to the waitlist; please include child's 
name and grade-level for the fall. Spots are open, however, for the 
children of our Station Leaders! Thank you to volunteers who have 
signed up so far. We need a few more! Will you consider helping? More 
at stephen.org/vbs2022 

 Totus Tuus — Registration is coming soon! Thank you for your 
patience!  June 26-30, 2022 (Sun-Thurs for 7th-12th graders) and June 27
-July 1, 2022 (Mon-Fri for 1st-6th graders) 

 

 

 Life Teen (High School) — Sunday, April 24th, 7-9 PM in GPC — There 
will be no Life Teen this week, Teens! We hope you have a happy Easter 
and enjoy time with your family. Join us next time for a Life Night that 
you’ll be SORRY to miss! 

 Edge (Middle School) — Tuesday, April 19th, 6:30-8 PM in Dining Room 
— Who knew that humor can be Holy? Join us for a great night full of 
laughs, a reminder that humor can unite or divide, and even a special 
gift for those present! 

 Life Teen Weekend Retreat for 8th-12th Grade Teens— Friday, May 
20th-Sunday, May 22nd — We need some JOY in our lives! And we want 
a chance to welcome and celebrate our incoming Freshmen. That’s why 
8th-12th Grade Teens are invited to take the weekend to get away and 
rediscover true joy, how to find it, and how to sustain it. Throw in some 
friends, loads of laughter, the Sacraments, maybe even a NERF war or 
two, and this will be a retreat to remember! Our retreat will be held at 
the Pro Sanctity Center in Elkhorn. Cost is $80 per participant and 
includes lodging, meals, a retreat t-shirt, and a special retreat keepsake. 
Register at www.smartwaiver.com/v/springretreat2022. Register by 
Noon on Friday, April 29th to be guaranteed a retreat t-shirt.  

 Steubenville: Registration is STILL OPEN! This weekend conference 
evangelizes, equips and empowers 8th-12th grade youth to become 
radical, joyful disciples. We will be attending the Conference in 
Rochester, MN on Friday, July 15 - Sunday, July 17, 2022. Visit 
stephen.org/steubenville for more information and to register. 

Reconciliation 
 

Tuesday: 5:30-6:30 PM & Saturday: 3:30-4:45 PM  
 

 

Baptism 
Baptisms are celebrated on Sundays. Parents are 
required to attend a preparation class. Contact 
the parish office for information or visit: 
stephen.org/sacraments 

 

Matrimony 
Preparation for Marriage begins at least 6 months 
prior to the desired wedding date. Contact parish 
office for more information. 
 

Anointing of the Sick 
Contact Deacon Denny at (402) 861-4538 or 
d.dethlefs@stephen.org. 

 

Homebound Eucharist 
Contact the parish office to make arrangements. 
 

Parish office phone number: (402) 896-9675  

High School Seniors: Save the Date!  
Class of 2022 Graduates of our parish and their 
parents are invited to share in the 9 AM Mass 
followed by breakfast at 10 AM on Sunday, June 
5th. 
 

Look for more information coming soon. 

“…He went about doing good and healing all those 
oppressed by the devil, for God was with 
him.”  (ACTS 10:38) 
 

We can’t give what we don’t have.  Open your heart 
to receive God’s love, mercy and forgiveness.  
Then, show the same to others.  As God’s adopted 
sons and daughters, we are made in His image and 
likeness.  As Pope Benedict XVI says, “we are made 
for greatness.”  Let our lives reflect His light to 
others.  Pray to live a grateful and generous life.  
Strive for greatness!  We are made for more!  We 
are made for God! 
 

#StewardshipReflection 

stephen.org/careers
school.stephen.org/admissions
school.stephen.org/volunteer
stephen.org/vbs2022
http://www.smartwaiver.com/v/springretreat2022
stephen.org/steubenville
stephen.org/sacraments








 
Stay up-to-date with Martyr Moms  

on our Facebook Group  
 
 

facebook.com/
groups/161991407828766 

Our next Ladies 
Bunco is Wednesday, 
April 20th at 7-9 PM 
in the Parish Center. 
This event is 
sponsored by the 

SSM Council of Catholic Women. Ladies 
must be 21+ to play, cost $10.00, with a 
chance to win cash prizes. BYOB (yes, you 
may bring your own alcohol). Snacks will 
be provided. Donations to our food 
pantry will be greatly appreciated. Please 
come and bring a friend. Questions, 
contact Brenda Kreber 402-203-5196. 

Question:  
What are the "fruits" of holy 
Communion? 
 
Answer:  
The Eucharist, like all sacraments, offers 
its own unique grace. We receive a 
special share in God's life that helps us 
in our faith journey. We are given all we 
need to sustain and nurture our 
relationship with God. The Eucharist is 
the source and summit of the Christian 
life. Everything we are and everything 
we hope to become is found in this 
sacrament. It is essential to the life of 
the church, to each member of the 
church. Without it, there is no church. 
The Eucharist is the center of our 
spiritual life and has enormous effects 
on our growth, our holiness, and our 
way of life. 
 

The fruits of holy Communion are the 
benefits one receives from the 
sacrament. These fruits of holy 
Communion are discussed in the 
catechism in the article on the Eucharist. 
The primary benefit is union with Christ. 
We become one with him sacramentally, 
just as we hope to become one with him 
for eternity. The Eucharist also 
separates us from sin, both past and 
future. It forgives the venial sins of the 
past and, by the love we receive, 
protects us from mortal sin in the 
future. The church community is also 
unified and strengthened by the 
Eucharist. It unites us to the poor and 
offers the pledge of eternal life. 
 

©LPi 

Our primary communication 
tool is email using Flocknote. 
If you are not receiving 
emails, check your junk folder!  Please 
add mail@flocknote.com to your address 
book or safe sender list. If the emails 
are appearing in your junk folder, be 
sure to mark them as 'Not Spam'. If you 
have any questions about Flocknote or 
need to update your email or contact 
information, please contact Alecia at 
a.hartwig@stephen.org or 402-861-
4515. 
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The Knights of Columbus invite you to 
participate in the Divine Mercy Novena to 
celebrate Divine Mercy Sunday, April 23 & 
24.  The Knights will have Divine Mercy 
Novena & Chaplet cards available Good 
Friday following the 3 PM & 7 PM 
services.  A Chaplet to the Divine Mercy 
will be given prior to the 8:15 AM Mass in 
the Gathering Space on April 23. 
 

More info at https://
www.praymorenovenas.com/divine-
mercy-novena 

Father Dave is hosting an informational 
meeting for anyone who would like to 
hear about the upcoming trip to Ireland 
(September 20 - October 2, 2022). Mark 
Hoffman from Magi Travel will be here to 
talk about the itinerary and answer any 
questions. The meeting will be on 
Wednesday, April 27, at 7:00 p.m., in the 
Parish Center. More info at https://
cvent.me/5xgzva 
 

Explore the beauty of the “Emerald Isle” 
as you travel throughout the north and 
south. Receive the gift of eloquence when 
you kiss the Blarney Stone. Spend two nights 
in a 17th-century castle. Savor a pint of 
Guinness straight from the source. And 
more! Accompanied by an excellent local 
guide, learn about the spiritual and 
historical significance of Ireland. Let Magi 
Travel take you on one of their quality, 
custom tours which have been planned and 
perfected for over 35 years. Space is limited 
so sign up today!  

Fall Sports: Registration for Volleyball 
and Cross Country this Fall will open 
within the next few weeks. Be on the 
lookout for information coming 
soon.  Football registration is open and 
can be found at stephen.org/sports-club. 
 

Basketball Coordinator: We have an  
opening for a Basketball Coordinator. 
Responsibilities of this volunteer role 
include coordinating tryouts, team 
creation, and helping arrange practice 
times. There is also an important meeting 
for new coordinators with the PAL 
director in July. If interested or have 
questions, please contact Corey Guenther 
at coreyguenther34@gmail.com or 402-
206-6488; or John Carda at 402-850-7127 
or johncardaatc@gmail.com. 
 

Soccer Coordinator (CYSL): We also 
looking for a Soccer Coordinator for the 
CYSL League. Responsilbites of this 
volunteer role also include coordinating 
tryouts, team creation, helping arrange 
practice times. Training and support 
provided! Interested or have questions, 
please contact Brent Vodicka 
at bvodi2020@gmail.com or John Carda 
at johncardaatc@gmail.com or 402-850-
7127. 

Make plans to attend our next Planned Giving 
Seminar on April 28th at 6 PM in the Parish Center. 
Justin Hochstein will be the guest speaker to share 
information about Wills and Estates.  
 

Please RSVP to Catiana Urrutia 
402-861-4541 or c.urrutia@stephen.org 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/161991407828766
https://www.facebook.com/groups/161991407828766
https://www.praymorenovenas.com/divine-mercy-novena
https://www.praymorenovenas.com/divine-mercy-novena
https://www.praymorenovenas.com/divine-mercy-novena
https://cvent.me/5xgzva
https://cvent.me/5xgzva
stephen.org/sports-club


 

WHITE ELEPHANT BINGO 
THURSDAY, APRIL 21st at 6 
PM in the Parish Center 
Bring a creative, funny 
wrapped "prize" for the 
games, bring heavy hors 
d'oeuvres to share, and BYOB for socialization. 
Come and join old friends, meet new ones and 
share a laugh and enjoy the evening! 
 
MASS, COFFEE AND SPEAKERS 
WEDNESDAY, MAY 4th at 8:15 AM 
Join us for 8:15 Mass followed in the Parish 
Center by coffee, refreshments and talk by 
Logan Hepp, Parish Liturgist and Chelsey Young, 
RE Director. A great way to spend a Wednesday 
morning! 

 

This Men's and Women’s group (age 55+) gathers for fun 
social events, special projects, and support. More 
information at stephen.org/primetimers. Email questions 
to Stephens.PrimeTimers@gmail.com 

 

Dear Saint Stephen the Martyr Parishioners, 
 

Father Boyd shared with you last week (see below) that he has been asked by 
Archbishop Lucas to move to a new assignment as associate pastor at Saint 
James Parish. This assignment will be effective on July 1. We are very grateful 
for his service to our parish this past year. Archbishop has asked Father Zach 
Tucker to serve as our associate pastor at Saint Stephen. Father Tucker has 
been a priest for 2 years and has been serving the people at Saint James 
during this time. You will hear more from Father Tucker when we get closer to 
July 1. 
 

One of the challenges that comes with being an associate pastor is that you 
don’t get to stay for very long in a parish. It is very difficult to fully enter into 
the life of a parish and its parishioners, knowing that one day, you will leave 
and start again in a new place. I know that you will continue to show your 
support for all priests, especially for those who will be making the transition 
into new assignments this summer. 
 

These are challenging times for the Universal Church, and for the local Church 
of the Archdiocese of Omaha. Through the Journey of Faith planning process 
that has begun, pastors and parishioners will be praying about and discussing 
how priests can best serve the pastoral needs of the people that have been 
entrusted to them. Please continue to pray for Archbishop Lucas and the 
priests of the archdiocese. Please ask the Holy Spirit to guide us, and Mother 
Mary to enfold us in the mantle of her 
love. 
 

In Christ, 
Father Dave Belt 
 
 
Beloved Sons and Daughters, 
 

A couple of weeks ago I had a meeting 
with the Archbishop who asked me to 
serve at St. James parish in Omaha beginning July 1st. There are several 
priests being reassigned this year in response to the shortage of priests 
across the Archdiocese and in preparation for the future. 
 

Even though I will have only been at St. Stephen for one year, I am so grateful 
to God for this assignment. It has been my privilege to serve with Fr. Belt 
again and minister to you. I am thankful for St. Stephen’s warm welcoming 
spirit, and I thank you for your kindness and openness to me these past 
months. You have truly been a gift to me and know that I will miss St. Stephen 
greatly.   
 

Please remember me and the other priests being reassigned this year in your 
prayers and always please continue to encourage vocations to the priesthood. 
 

Thank you again. 
 

Father Benjamin Boyd 
Associate Pastor 

stephen.org/primetimers
mailto:Stephens.PrimeTimers@gmail.com




   

Saturday, April 16—Easter Vigil 
  8:30 pm SI St. Stephen parishioners (DB) 
 

Sunday, April 17 — Easter Sunday 
 7:30 am † Lewis Storm (BB) 
  9:00 am † Marie Sempek  (DB) 
 9:05 am † Bill Wills (BB; gym) 
10:30 am † Karen Liessner Lamoreaux (DB) 
10:35 am † Mick Beacom (DH; gym) 
 6:00 pm SI Laura Bogue (DH) 
   

Monday, April 18 
6:30 am † Joe Fenton (BB) 

8:15 am   † Joe Tiesi (BB) 
 
 

Tuesday, April 19 
 6:30 am † Elias Rojas (DB) 
 8:15 am † Jerome & Sally Promes,  
   Cy Promes (BB)   

Wednesday, April 20 
 6:30 am † Harry & Diane Korus (DB) 
 8:15 am † Ukrainians who have die as the result 
   of war (BB) 
 

Thursday, April 21 
 6:30 am † Elias Rojas (DB) 
 8:15 am † Warren Wills (BB) 
    

Friday, April 22 
 6:30 am SI Terry & Marie Zrust (DB) 
 8:15 am † Linda DeHart (BB) 
  

Saturday, April 23 
 8:15 am SI Adaku Esther Gninefou (DB) 

 5:00 pm † Erin Doll (BB) 
 

Sunday, April 24 
 7:30 am SI St. Stephen parishioners (DB) 
  9:00 am † Russ Mitchell (DB) 
10:30 am † Luis Alfredo Gutierrez Puentes (BB) 
 6:00 pm † Pete Hill (BB) 
  

SI = Special Intention       † = Repose of the Soul 
DB=Fr.Dave Belt; BB=Fr.Ben Boyd; DH=Fr.Dennis Hanneman;   
Pease note: Priest schedule subject to changes  
 

*If you’d like to reserve a Mass Intention, please contact Melissa in the 
parish office at m.kane@stephen.org or 402-896-9675. 

 
Bob Jaeck, Husband of Nancy Major-Jaeck  

You are not alone! St. Stephen the Martyr has prayer warriors who are 
ready to pray for YOUR intention! God has given us this incredible gift to 
intercede on behalf of others through prayer and thanksgiving! Submit 
your prayer request to be shared with our Prayer Line Ministry at 
stephen.org/prayer-line or call Beth Wetgen at (402) 669-4793.  

http://www.stephen.org/prayer-line


PRAY FOR VOCATIONS – MASS, MEETING & MIXER 
The Serra Club of West Omaha invites you to join us for Holy Mass on Monday, April 
18, at 5:30 PM at the JPII Newman Center, 1221 S. 71st Street in Omaha, to pray for an 
increase in vocations to the priesthood and consecrated religious life within the 
Archdiocese of Omaha.  Mass will be celebrated by Rev. Dan Andrews, Director and 
Pastor of the JPII Newman Center, assisted by Rev. Frank Baumert, Chaplain of the 
Serra Club of West Omaha.  Following Mass, we will enjoy a one-hour Meeting & 
Mixer.  Our speaker at the meeting will be Rev. Padraic Stack, Associate Pastor of St. 
Patrick Catholic Church in Elkhorn.  Light refreshments, appetizers, pizza, and sweet 
treats will be provided.  All are welcome!  To ensure we have enough food, kindly 
RSVP: https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090C4FA9AC22A7FD0-serra10   
For questions, contact John Lingo, Serra VP, 402-290-4670 or John@jLingoLaw.com 
Learn more at serrawestomaha.org. 
 

BOYS TOWN BOOSTER BANQUET 
Boys  Town will be holding their annual Booster Banquet on April 26th at 6pm at 
Embassy Suites La Vista. This family friendly sports banquet features Purple Heart 
Recipient and Paralympian, Melissa Stockwell. Go to www.boystown.org/boosters for 
more information. 

CATHOLIC BUSINESS GROUP ANNUAL LEADING WITH FAITH LUNCHEON 
Thursday, April 28, from 11:30 am to 1:00 pm, at Champions Club, 138 and Eagle Run 
Drive, Omaha. This year’s event will consist of a social, luncheon and talk by the 
keynote speaker, Joe Rutten.  Mr. Rutten is the Director of Benedictine Leadership 
Institute and a professor of Theology at Mount Marty University in Yankton SD.  Joe’s 
presentation is entitled:  Faith, Principals and Business Practices: Taking Sunday into 
Monday.  Cost is $35 per person.  Registrations can be made at cpbcomaha.org  
The Catholic Business Group places much value on their Leading with Faith Luncheon 
because it affirms to our members and guests that we are here to share our Catholic 
faith in the world, and we are here to work to affirm others along that path.   
 

REGINA CAELI ACADEMY- ACCEPTING ENROLLMENT APPLICATIONS FOR 2022-23! 
Regina Caeli is a private, independent, University-Style Hybrid® operating in the 
Catholic tradition. Preschool - 12th grade students attend classical academic and 
extracurricular classes two days a week, and homeschool the remaining days 
following the plans provided by RCA.  To learn more, contact our admissions office at 
admissions@rcahybrid.org or 470.239.0259.  
 

DIVINE MERCY SUNDAY DEVOTION AT CHRIST THE KING CATHOLIC CHURCH                                         
654 So. 86th St. Omaha, NE  (Livestreamed viewing via ctkomaha.org/divinemercy) 
Sunday, April 24th, 2:00 – 6:00 p.m. Theme: Accepting God’s Mercy 
• David Woloszyn, parishioner of Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary Ukrainian 

Catholic Church – From Crime to Christ 
• Eucharistic Procession, Adoration, Benediction, Chaplet/Litany of Divine Mercy 
• Dale Bauermeister – Suffering, Faith, and Forgiveness 
• Father Michael Voithofer, Archdiocesan Priest/ Founder of Ablaze Worship Ministry 
• Holy Mass with Archbishop Emeritus Elden Francis Curtiss as celebrant/homilist                            
Please call (402) 498-9871 for more information 
 

TAI CHI AT ST. STEPHEN THE MARTYR  
Tai Chi for Balance is Mondays and Thursdays in the Parish Center, 9:30-10:15 AM 
Beginners welcome. Please contact Colleen Simonsen 402-689-5420 for further info.  
 

ROMAN FORUM TOAST MASTERS 
The next Roman Forum meeting will be on Wednesday, April 20 from 11:30 AM-12:30 
PM in the Parish Center. Guest speaker is Deacon Ken Broz to share about his recent 
trip to Medjugorje.  Questions? Contact Tom Johnson at tomcherij@msn.com. 

Register at stephen.org. Click on 
“Become a Parishioner” in the footer.  
 

Contact Adam Ybarra at 402-861-4507 or 
a.ybarra@stephen.org with any questions 
and to chat about ways we can help you 
grow closer to Christ! 

Registration for LIVE metro-wide  
Seeking Truth Catholic Bible Study  

opened on April 15th. 
 

Register at www.SeekingTRUTH.net  
  

This is an International Catholic Bible 
Study that originated in Omaha, NE. 

Deacon Steve and Sharon Doran are its 
founders at the invitation of the 

Archdiocese of Omaha. 
  

This fall the study will cover the Gospel of 
Mark. Please join us and see how 

scripture comes alive in your own life and 
situation. All are welcome! If you’ve never 

done a bible study, this one’s for you! 
 

Study begins Sept 22 but you must 
register now.  Meetings are on Thursday 

afternoon and evenings. 
Or take a free online study or gather 
some friends or family and do one 

together. 
 

More info at 
website: www.SeekingTRUTH.net 

Join the Network-Wide Bible Study! 
Through a partnership with Jeff Cavins 

and Ascension Press, Spirit Catholic Radio 
brings you The Great Adventure Bible 

Study – 16 programs; 3 studies a week; 2 
times to listen to each! Beginning Easter 
week, April 19th, gather your bible study 
group together and follow along on the 

adventure! Learn how the people, places, 
and events of the Bible all come together 

to reveal the remarkable story of our 
faith. Find program details and 
discounted study materials at 

spiritcatholicradio.com/adventure.    

FLAMING HOOPS BASKETBALL CAMP 
for boys and girls in grades 1-8 
(2022/2023 grade level) and hosted by 
Mrs. Kathy Jones, former St. Stephen PE 
teacher. 
• Tuesday, May 31 – Friday, June 3 
    8:30 – 10:30 AM (Grades 1-3) 
    10:45 AM – 12:45 PM (Grades 4-8) 
• For more information and to register go to: https://sites.google.com/view/flaming-

hoops-basketball-camp 
• Questions? Contact Kathy Jones, kjonesflaminghoops@gmail.com 
 

Kathy Jones, a former teacher at St. Stephen the Martyr, has been active in basketball for 
many years. She began her career as a player at Kansas State University, and after 
graduating, she took a position as the Assistant Women’s Basketball Coach at the 
University of Missouri. She continued her collegiate coaching as an assistant coach at 
Memphis University, as well as coaching AAU basketball. 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090C4FA9AC22A7FD0-serra10
http://www.seekingtruth.net/
http://www.seekingtruth.net/
spiritcatholicradio.com/adventure
https://sites.google.com/view/flaming-hoops-basketball-camp/
https://sites.google.com/view/flaming-hoops-basketball-camp/


OFFICE & EVENT CLEANING 
POST CONSTRUCTION CLEANING 
FLOOR CLEANING & REFINISHING

402-680-7838
www.the-office-cleaners.com

EEmployment Opportunities Available

		  For ad info. call 1-800-950-9952 • www.4lpi.com		 St. Stephen Martyr, Omaha, NE	 B 4C 02-0349

Kyle Schlautman, C.P.A. Parishioner
11905 P St., Ste 101 • 345-4311 • kyle@randersoncpa.com

Tax & Accounting Services

Braman Mortuary 
& Cremation Services 

	 72nd Street Chapel	 Southwest Chapel 
	 1702 N. 72nd St.	 6505 S. 144th St. 
	 391-2171	 895-3400

Both Chapels Offering Caring Services  
at Affordable Costs for Omaha Families

JOHNSON 
HARDWARE CO.
1201 Pacific      402-444-1650

SHOWROOM 
13817 Industrial Rd   402-445-2596

We create Happiness by Inspiring your 
Lifestyle in your home and Enhancing 

business Environments. 
 Responsibly

90th & L • 592-7072

Tiburon Golf Club and 
Banquet Facilities

10302 South 168th St

402-895-2688 
www.tiburongolf.com

Welcome to Delicious
152nd & ‘Q’

Show this ad for 10% off your purchase

15615 Pacific St.   933-5090

WEST

558-8198 
www.hughestree.com

Serving Omaha For Over 50 Years

Tritz Plumbing Inc.
894-0300

“Family Owned & Operated Since 1945” 
4718 S. 135th Street 

www.tritz.com

	 Mike Tritz	 Kate Pachunka 
	 parishioner	 parishioner

7805 W Center Road • 402-391-3900

heafeyheafey.com

ATTORNEY AT LAW

 
CUSTODY • VISITATION • CHILD SUPPORT

DIVORCE • PATERNITY MODIFICATIONS

5822 S. 142nd St. • (402) 390-0123

www.FathersRightsOmaha.com

DADS HAVE RIGHTS TOO!®

6460 South 84th Street
402.339.1226

Susan & Michael Leahy - Parishioners

MONTESSORI 
CHILDREN’S 

ACADEMY

For Children ages 6 Weeks-6 YearsFor Children ages 6 Weeks-6 Years

144th & Harrision 144th & Harrision 

402-502-9118402-502-9118

Mission Village  
Animal Clinic

KATHERINE KNAKE, DVM 
BETH SOULLIERE, DVM

894-5550

16843 “Q” St.  

402-334-6708    11422 Miracle Hills Dr. 

Fit Right. Feel Great!

Omaha’s Only 
Custom Bra 

Boutique

Kelly Rocha 
Owner 

Parishioner  
Certified Fitter

trulyubras.com 
(402) 990-5008

Located right behind Cabela’s

402-758-8701 • WESTGATE.BANK

402.991.6500
2941 S. 108th St.

www.hiphiphairay.com

Proud Parishioner

17055 Frances St, Ste 102	 (402) 557-5862 
Omaha, NE 68130	 frostperio.com

Dr. Mickey Decock, Parishioner

• 3-D Mammography 
• Bone Densitometry 
• Ultrasound 
• General Radiography

(402) 592-0711
7950 Harrison St 

RadiologyConsultants.com

medical imaging 
consultants, p.c.
A RADIOLOGY CONSULTANTS COMPANY

Jay Bergmeier | JayBergmeier.com
402-895-7500	 168th & Q

You bring the potential.  
We’ll help you reach it. 

Scan for current job  
listings and to apply.

You bring the potential.  
We’ll help you reach it. 

Scan for current job  
listings and to apply.

You bring the potential.  
We’ll help you reach it. 

Scan for current job  
listings and to apply.

You bring the potential.  
We’ll help you reach it. 

Scan for current job  
listings and to apply.

QLIomaha.com

Contact Jaime Martinez  
Arvizu to place an ad today!
jarvizu@4LPi.com or 
(800) 950-9952 x5831

Full Service Meat Counter 
Freshest Produce • Carryout

    www.fareway.com	 17070 Audrey St. 
               Hours:	 (168th & Harrison) 
M-S 7am-9pm, Closed Sun.	 895-2989

Make the right

ROOFING | SIDING 
GUTTERS

402.289.4316 
Rooferees.com

call!



It ALL Starts With Us

402-339-1667
www.actionbatteries.com
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omahakidsdentist.com

SMILE STATION
PEDIATRIC DENTISTRY

Bryan Hohenstein D.D.S 
(Parishioner)

Matt Schieber D.D.S 
Rick Carstens D.D.S. 

Amanda Snyder D.D.S. 
Jamie Bass D.D.S. 

 
402-330-5535
180th & Harrison 
168th & Maple

You’re on the Right Track to a Healthy Smile!

Specialized Care for:
Infants, Children & Young Adults

Dustin Ourada 
Parishioner

dourada@farmersagent.com

(402) 658-3414

Dustin Ourada Insurance Agency

2710 South 114th Street • Omaha, NE 68144

Auto • Home • Life • Business 

Ridgeview 
Dental

Dr. Candi Filbrandt
Parishioner

402-884-8880 • 180th & Center
www.DrCandi.com

Dr. Paul Blecha

16831 Q Street  
Omaha, NE 68135
402.894.1181
Office Hours by Appt.
www.blechafamilydental.com

Açaí Bowls • Smoothies • Fresh Juices • Salads • Paninis • Catering

Two Locations: 
Shops of Legacy | Aksarben Village

www.VitalityBowls.com

MENTION THIS AD FOR 10% OFF
Local Parishioner Owned

Omaha Orthopedic Clinic 
& Sports Medicine, P.C.

11704 West Center Road Suite 200 
(402) 691-0500  www.omahaorthopedic.com 

A Practice of Excellence Since 1934 
Pain can’t wait and neither should you

OOC

Quality Training at Affordable Prices

 402-593-9051
   Parishioner	   Mary Lorraine Miller

www.MLDanceCenter.com

James O’Brien, dds
(402) 934-8999
5040 S. 153rd St 

Omaha, NE

Safe, Comfortable, 
Predictably Successful

• Implant Rehabilitation of Your Smile 
• Dental Extractions 
• Complex Bone Grafting/Augmentations

OralSurgeryOmaha.com

The Rise of the Big Red!
84th& Center • 171st & Center • 149th&Maple

Unmatched quality variety & service since 1995!

huskerhounds.com • 800-860-5844

Contact Jaime Martinez Arvizu 
to place an ad today! 
jarvizu@4LPi.com or 
(800) 950-9952 x5831

A Pilgrimage to the

HOLY LAND & JORDAN
Under Spiritual Direction of

Msgr. Robert Tucker

$3899*
Discounted Cash/Check Price

12 Days:  12 Days:  
June 6-17, 2022June 6-17, 2022

CONTACT US TODAYCONTACT US TODAY
info@holylandtc.cominfo@holylandtc.com

531-225-7698531-225-7698
www.holylandtc.comwww.holylandtc.com

Do not miss this once in a lifetime to Walk in the Footsteps of 
Jesus. Join Rev. Robert Tucker for an unforgettable all-inclusive 

trip to the Holy Land and Jordan. Only 10 Seats left!

A SUPERIOR QUALITY 
MULCH PRODUCT

Natural: $18 per yard 
Colorized: $28 per yard 

Pickup & Delivery 

402-573-9573
OmahaTree.com

3606 McKinley Street • Omaha, NE 68112


